
TOWN OF CUTLER ROAD TOUR EVALUATION MEETING 
SATURDAY, May 31, 2025 

CUTLER TOWN ROADS; Camp Douglas, WI 
 

Town Board Members in attendance: Martin Potter (Chairman), Bobbie Georgeson (Clerk), and 
Curt Jorgensen (Supervisor). Also in attendance were Bobby Shaw, and Steve Bezemek 
(Regional Mgr. Scott Construction). Dan Woggon met the group at the first stop (28th St. and 6th 
Ave sweeping corner) 
 
Martin called the meeting to order at 8:00 a.m. 
 
Bobby brought a list of concerned areas of roads to review at this time.  
 
Findings:  
 

 28th St and 6th Ave corner, field entrance is going to be repaired/upgrade shoulder work by 
Woggon Farms. Town will not need to consider at this time. 

 28th St from 25th St to Cty Road M was discussed. Starting at Cty Rd M going west on 28th for 
approximately 3850’, the plan is to pulverize the existing road then relay with an additional 
4” of gravel (in preparation for future sealcoat project). 

 River Road (beginning near Orange Town line) going North then West, three seal coat 
options were discussed.  

 26th St between Jim Peterson and Gary Frei residences a short patch needs attention (556’). 
 26th St (Hansen’s hill) Bobby was directed as to how to repair damage done to road from 

water staying on too long in the shade and causing a blow-out. Bobby will complete this 
repair himself. 

 2nd Ave from 25th St North from 400’ to 800’ seal patch this year. Further North 2650’ was 
measured as a possibility for next year sealing. 

 
22nd St from Stub Road East towards Cty Rd H, 3258’ of gravel build up, was discussed. 1600 
TON of gravel is estimated to be needed. This is an area the fire department has been 
discussing as needing attention in the town. 
 
Steve with Scott Construction will mail quotes on the necessary sections, to give town idea of 
what is needed. 

 
 

Meeting Adjourned at 9:45 a.m. 
         Bobbie K Georgeson, Clerk 

 
 

 


